
Spread a Little Sunshine 
in your Parks! 
Dear Park Friend,
There has been a lot of discussion about “equity 
and inclusivity” in the news lately. But what do they 
really mean and why are they important to parks?
Several years ago, the Fairfax County Park Authority (FCPA) and Fairfax County Park Foundation 
(FCPF) adopted Fairfax County’s One Fairfax, the racial and social equity policy that commits Fairfax 
County and the FCPA to intentionally consider equity when making policies, planning, and delivering 
programs and services. 
Focusing through a fairness lens provides that all Fairfax County residents can access its quality 
parks and that Rec Center programs are within reach. It’s important that individuals living in 
underrepresented areas and people with intellectual and physical disabilities can participate in FCPA 
activities and experience healthy lifestyles. 
Your charitable gift is needed to help ensure that FCPF can fund outreach programs and community 
events that provide equitable and inclusive access for our neighbors. Your donation will help:
• Fund the second Wonder Wagon Mobile Nature Center that will bring environmental and nature 

programs to popular events and underserved communities in Fairfax County;
• Provide scholarships and support for adapted classes for people with disabilities;
• Fund accessible playgrounds and trails to be enjoyed by all throughout Fairfax County;
• Provide FCPA class scholarships for adults and children who are our neighbors in financial need; 

and
• Continue sponsoring events including Earth Day Fairfax, and summer concerts and outdoor movies 

that are free to attendees.
We are grateful for our many supporters, like you, who help the Park Foundation make your parks some 
of the best in the country!  Helping our neighbors is the charitable way to ensure that everyone can 
enjoy our beautiful parks, engaging classes, and enriching programs!
Your donation of $5,000, $1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50 or whatever you can contribute will make a 
positive difference! We are thankful for you and each of our philanthropic supporters!  In the spirit of 
One Fairfax, donations help enrich our lives by providing educational and recreational opportunities for 
everyone in Fairfax County. 
Your donation today will have a significant impact on the lives of our neighbors. On their behalf, we 
thank you for spreading a bit of sunshine to others by making your gift! 
 

Anita Herrera Roberta A. Longworth, CFRE
Chair Executive Director

P.S. Please take a few moments to read the enclosed FCPF Grow Your Legacy brochure to learn 
how thoughtful gift planning can have a lasting impact on your 420 Fairfax County parks! 

Name________________________________________________________________________________________
Address_______________________________________________________________________________________
Phone________________________________E-mail                                        _________________________________

FCPF is a 501(c)(3) charitable 
organization. Tax ID# 54-2019179 
Contributions are tax-deductible to 
the fullest extent of the law. 

q $5,000 q $1,000  q $500  q $250  q $100  q $50  Other $____________
Donate Now Online www.FairfaxParkFoundation.org 
q Mail a check (payable to Fairfax County Park Foundation)
q Credit card by mail                   Exp._____/_____CVV:_______ 
Credit card* #___________/____________/____________/______________
q Yes, I will pay the processing fee so my entire gift helps parks! 
q Make this a recurring gift charged to my credit card each month
Signature______________________________________________________

q Matching gift paperwork is enclosed.
q Send me information on how I can include Fairfax 

County’s parks in my will or estate plan.
q FCPF is in my will or estate plan.
q In honor of:________________________________
q In memory of:______________________________
q Send gift notification to:______________________

(as you wish to be recognized)

#9400 #38066 #200308

Spring 2024

q Yes, I want to help enrich Fairfax County Parks for all!  Donate online at www.FairfaxParkFoundation.org  
 or mail your gift with this form to 12055 Government Center Parkway, Suite 404, Fairfax, VA 22035-5508

Guidestar

(*needed for card processing)
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